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Haines, Diana

From: Werdehausen, Megan
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2022 12:05 PM
To: Atkins, Jay; Haines, Diana
Subject: Fw: Sunshine Law Request
Attachments: Warrensburg R-VI Response to AG Request 4.21.22.pdf

Categories: Sunshine Request/Responses

From: Vanessa Cohron <vcohron@warrensburgr6.org> 
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2022 10:20:30 AM 
To: Werdehausen, Megan 
Cc: John Finnane; Andy Kohl; Shelbie Dalton; Troy Marnholtz; Susan Crooks; Jodi Norman 
Subject: Re: Sunshine Law Request  
  

 
 
Ms. Werdehausen, 
 
Please see the attached Warrensburg R-VI District response to the Sunshine Law 
Request received on Wednesday, April 20, 2022. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Vanessa Cohron 
Custodian of Records 
Administrative Assistant to the Superintendent 
Warrensburg R-VI School District 
201 S. Holden St., P. O. Box 638, Warrensburg, MO 64093 
Phone: 660-747-7823, Ext. 2003 
Direct Line:  660-422-5506 
Fax: 660-747-9615 
 
Confidentiality notice: This electronic mail transmission (including any 
accompanying attachments) is intended solely for its authorized 
recipient(s) and may contain confidential and/or legally privileged 
information. If you are not an intended recipient or responsible for 
delivering some or all of this transmission to an intended recipient, be 
aware that any review, copying, printing, distribution, use, or disclosure 
of the contents of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this electronic mail message in error, please delete it from your 
system without copying it. Contact the sender immediately by reply e-mail 
or call (660) 747-7823 Ext. 2003, so that our address records can be 
corrected. 
 
Although this e-mail and any attachments are believed to be free of any 
virus or other defects that might negatively affect any computer system 
into which it is received and opened, it is the recipient's responsibility 



2

to ensure that it is virus-free. The sender accepts no responsibility for 
any loss or damage arising in any way if such a virus or defect exists. 
 
On Wed, Apr 20, 2022 at 9:29 AM Werdehausen, Megan <Megan.Werdehausen@ago.mo.gov> wrote: 

Please see the attached request. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Megan Werdehausen | Executive Secretary 
Missouri Attorney General’s Office 
207 West High St 
Jefferson City, MO 65101 
(573) 751-8807 

Megan.Werdehausen@ago.mo.gov  

  

This email message, including the attachments, is from the Missouri Attorney General’s Office. It is for the 
sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information, including that 
covered by § 32.057, RSMo. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are 
not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original 
message. Thank you.  
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